
MedLines
News for and about Corewell Health 
physicians, APPs and other providers:

• Sent the third Friday of every month.
• Emailed to all Corewell Health physicians, APPs, residents and fellows 

(employed and independent).
• Contains need-to-know information, such as clinical updates.
• And good-to-know information, such as recognition, research, educational 

opportunities and well-being resources.
• Is quickly scannable with easily accessed links and fewer barriers.

MedLines on The Well Most recent edition

To submit content for MedLines consideration, email 
chcliniciancommunications@corewellhealth.org

This is a significant step forward in the communications 
to the physicians and APPs within Corewell Health. This 
concise newsletter with links to more information is much 
needed. When it arrives, I will give this my full attention. 

Robert Burke, M.D., Corewell Health Beaumont Troy Hospital


